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 CAPITAL PROJECTS
New Public Works Facilities
Work continues on all aspects of the new facility with the end in sight. All the LVT flooring, tile, cabinets, plumbing fixtures, light 
fixtures have been installed. Concrete works continues on the parking lot with just a few sections left to pour.  
 
Street Reconstruction Projects
The first couple of street projects of the new fiscal year went out to bid, with the bids being opened in August. The first project will 
see full concrete street replacements on Hayden Place and Yager Court. The contract was awarded to Jefferson Contracting with a 
tentative start date of mid October. The Public Works Department will host a Public Workshop on October 3 at the Public Works 
Facility to let residents come and see what is taking place and to ask any questions.

The second project will be an asphalt overlay on Theodore Place with the contract being awarded to Riegler Blacktop with a 
tentative start date of mid October.

Annual Programs
There are three programs that the Public Works Department puts out to bid annually and they are Sidewalk Replacement, Crack 
Sealing, and Street Striping.

Sidewalk Replacement Program
The sidewalk replacement contract was awarded to Humphrey Concrete. The plan is to start in early fall with completion before the 
winter months. 
Crack Sealing
The crack sealing contract was award to Scodeller Construction. A start date in early spring is expected.
Street Striping
The street striping contract was awarded to A&A Safety and was completed in August.

Capital Park Improvements
John P. Tumlin and Sons have finished the construction side of Phase 3 at Silverlake Park with the installation of 2 shelters, new 
electric and a concrete plaza. They still need to put the tables, trash cans and grills in place when they arrive. Like everywhere 
else, there are supply shortages causing the delay.

           PROGRAMS
Summer Send Off
The PW team spent the month preparing for Summer Send Off 
and the Summer Send Off 5K. The countless hours that went 
into the planning and execution really shined at the event. The 
addition of the new shelters and concrete helped set this year 
apart. 

 

Cahill Commons
The PW team also put the final touches on Cahill Commons 
for the dedication and unveiling of the sign. This included 
installing a dry stack wall with landscaping, lighting, and the 
sign itself. This entire project was completed in house at a 
huge cost savings. 



$2,300


